
 
Sun City Center Amateur Radio Club 

Minutes 
General Membership Meeting, November 7, 2012  

 
 
Meeting was called to order at 2:10 PM by Vice President Bob Goldberg, WA4M,  who led us in the pledge of allegiance. 
Chaplain Rick Sochon, N1OV, gave an opening prayer. 
 
Attendance - 19 members  
 
Quorum – No 
 
Treasurer’s Report – Michael Friolet, AG3K, reported a balance of $2982.41 in the checking account. 
 
Secretary’s Report – David Schierenbeck, N8PF, reported that the October Meeting Minutes were distributed to all 
members and posted in the Radio Room.  There being no corrections or additions they were approved as posted. 
 
Vice President Bob Goldberg, WA4M, asked for reports on the following events in which SCCARC participated: 
 

October 25
th

 - Men’s Club 50
th

 Anniversary ; Jim Key, KI4TMX, reported that this event was well attended and our 
display was well received. 
  
October 31

st
 - Annual Halloween Party at the Methodist Church. Rick Sochon, N1OV, reported that over 2000 

children participated in this event.  
 
November 1

st
 - Annual Hi-Neighbor Event.  Jim Key, KI4TMX, reported that there was a very large turnout for this 

event including many of our members who stopped by our display. 
 
November 3

rd
 - SCCARC/KPARC Picnic Annette Friolet, N4MAF, reported this event was an outstanding success 

and thanked all who helped organizing and cooking the food. 
 

Vice President Bob Goldberg, WA4M, thanked all those who volunteered to help at the above events.  He then reviewed the 
following coming events. 
 
 December 1

st
 – Holiday Breakfast and Holiday Walk. 

 
December 3

rd
 - Holiday Golf Cart Parade - SCCARC will provide communication. 

 
December 6

th
 - SCCARC/KPARC Holiday Party – Tickets are $20.00 each and are available from Michael Friolet, 

AG3K, and Annette Friolet, N4MAF. 
 
Nominating Committee – Rick Sochon, N1OV, and Randy Gray, KB8DW, reported the following propose a slate of 
elected officers for 2013: 
 
 President – Al Clark, KJ4FUH 
 Vice President – Bob Goldberg, WA4M 
 Secretary – Jim Key, KI4TMX 
 Treasurer – Michael Friolet, AG3K 
 Program Director – Pat Masterson, KE2LJ 
 
The election will take place at our Annual Membership Meeting on December 5, 2012. 
 

 
 
The Meeting was adjourned at 3:10 PM.   
   
 
 
 
David A. Schierenbeck, N8PF, Secretary 

  


